
 
 
From: mpregan [mailto:mpregan@wowway.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 12:05 PM 

To: Conway, Andrew 

Subject: Re: Your Solar System 

 
Mr Conway, 
I have signed up with Sol Systems to manage my solar RECS in Ohio. 
  
Thank You, 
Michael Regan 
15605 Howe Rd 
Strongsville, OH 44136 
 

 
 
From: Conway, Andrew  

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 2:01 PM 
To: 'mpregan@wowway.com' 

Subject: Your Solar System 

 
Mr. Regan – 

Last summer, Mr. Kevin Wisor submitted an application for your solar system to be an “Ohio Renewable 

Energy Resource Generating Facility” (Application No. 13-1440-EL-REN ).  This application gives you a 

certificate so that you can earn and sell solar (renewable energy credits) RECS in Ohio.  In January 2014, Sol 
Systems submitted a duplicate application.  When you have a chance, would you please reply to this email or 
send a letter stating your intention to have your solar system (located at 15605 Howe Road) represented by 
either Mr. Kevin Wisor or Sol Systems? 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need further clarification. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Conway, P.E. 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Energy and Environment Department 

Engineering Specialist, Siting 

(614) 466-5732 

Email: Andrew.Conway@puc.state.oh.us 

PUCO.ohio.gov 

_  
 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to 

anyone who requests it. 
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